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    ERRATA 

ALL-COUNTY INFORMATION NOTICE NO. I-02-13E 

TO:    ALL COUNTY WELFARE DIRECTORS 

SUBJECT:  TEMPLATE AND INSTRUCTIONS FOR COUNTIES NOT 
OFFERING A CALFRESH EMPLOYMENT AND TRAINING 
PROGRAM IN FEDERAL FISCAL YEAR 2014 

REFERENCE:  MANUAL OF POLICIES AND PROCEDURES, DIVISION 63, 
SECTIONS 63-407 

The purpose of this errata is to correct an erroneous date contained in All County 
Information Letter I-02-13. In the middle of page two, the deadline for submitting your 
county’s non-E&T plan should read March 8, 2013, not March 8, 2014 as previously 
written. 

If you have any questions about this erratum, or the preparation of your non-E&T plan, 
please contact Robert Nevins at (916) 654-1408. 

Sincerely, 

Original Document Signed By: 

LINDA PATTERSON, Chief 
CalFresh Branch 

REASON FOR THIS TRANSMITTAL 

[  ] State Law Change 
[  ] Federal Law or Regulation 
 Change 
[  ] Court Order 
[  ] Clarification Requested by 
  One or More Counties 
[X] Initiated by CDSS 
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